
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives head of the Iraqi National Congress Mr. Aras
Habib

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

head of the Iraqi National Congress Mr. Aras Habib Karim Monday, 13.03. 2017
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His eminence with Mr. Habib discussed developments in the security and political situation in

Iraq and the region, his eminence stressed on the importance of maintaining the gains of the

democratic practice, which could not have been achievable without the sacrifices made by Iraqis

fighting dictatorship and facing terrorism and building the political practice.
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His eminence stressed the necessity of communications between the political powers to discuss

the post-Daesh phase, because it needs everyone\'s efforts to remove the adverse effects on

society, economic and development, indicating that all indicators show that in 2017 is a

crucial year in terms of anchoring democracy


